
 

 

 

 

Date: 8th July 2022 
 

 
 

 

To our valued partners and customers, 

PRICE REVIEW NOTIFICATION 

Please be advised that AFL Telecommunications Australia have recently completed a product price 
review, resulting in selective price increases, effective from Monday 8th August 2022. Please note 
that the price review does not represent a general price increase across the AFL product range, 
rather selective price increases, where AFL have incurred specific material and logistical increases. 

We thank you for your ongoing support and valued business, and please feel free to contact me on 
0406 929 585 if I can be of assistance.  

Kind regards 

 
Darren Sanderson 
National Contractor and Distributor Manager 


